
 

PTO Meeting Agenda – March 2024 

 

I. Welcome - Meeting started at 7:54a by president Maggie Dundon. 

II. Administrator Updates - Mrs. Johnson - Want to thank everyone for Bash.  It was amazing.  

This was her first Bash as a parent and staff and it was very wonderful.  She also wants to 

thank all of the parents.  Check ParentSquare as Mrs. Rawson sent information out on IXL.  

The children love using the program and she wants to hear back from parents.  The program 

is adaptive and it shows what the students are doing well with and what they may need help 

with.  This is great practice. 

III. President’s Update 

a. Approval of February minutes - Motion to approve by Mallory Rissmiller   

Motion Second by Cindy Donaldson    Vote to approve February Meeting Minutes 

count - 21 

IV.  Board of Director Updates 

a. Nominating Committee – Laura Curry - Committee has been working hard and 

we are very close for the executive board and hope to have it wrapped up by the 

end of the week.  We are trying to find out what people like to do and what our 

needs are.  It is really important to get parents from younger grades.  We need 

people to fill the pipeline, people with experience.  Maggie - once we have the 

executive slate, it will go out in the Tuesday folders and you will need to vote and 

return it to the teacher.   

b. International Festival - Ebru Senol and Deepa Ramachandran- Festival is on 

April 13 in the cafeteria on a Saturday.  There will be representation from 

different cultural groups.  If you know of someone who wants to bring a 

performance, please do.  We already have 17 countries who have signed up and 



we can take some more.  Please come to attend.  There will be a parade the day 

before around the school and we may need volunteers to help.   

c. Twain Dance - Clay - We will have the Twain Dance April 19 from 6p to 8p.  We 

are in the planning phase at this time.  We need help from the moms with 

decorating since it is on Friday.  We will take the energy and spirit from the 

haunted house and get things done.  The dance is for all grades.  Q - Do you know 

when the sign up will be?  A - Yes, we will get it out in the next couple of weeks.   

d. Diversity Inclusion Committee - Antonio Poy - We will have a movie night on 

the 26th of April.  We will need some volunteers.  There will be popcorn and 

refreshments.  There will be a big screen and we are still getting the movie 

approved, but it will be a G rated movie.  It will be from 6:30p to 8:30p on the 

26th.   

V.  Shout Outs, Odds & Ends & Questions 

Maggie - Want to thank those who helped with STEAM night and also want to thank the 

teachers who helped.  Priya - We have the Papa John fundraiser tomorrow.  It is Spirit Night and 

20% of the sales will be donated to Twain.  Magpies will be next month and more information 

will be provided as it gets closer.   

Motion to Adjourn PTO Meeting by Cindy Donaldson and Motion Second by Amy Bahlo.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:05a. 

VI.  Presentation by Ms. Harris (counselor) & Ms. Zahregian (wrap-around) - Provided a 

presentation on anxiety and test taking.   

 

 

 


